Minimum Flows and Minimum Water Levels
¢ Robbie McKinney led a meeting, with John Good, Dave Christian, staff from SJWMD,
SFWMD, NWFWMD, and FWC attending, at District headquarters to advance the “state
of the art” in Florida for habitat modeling, with the primary focus on use of these
techniques in establishing scientifically sound MFLs.

Water Supply
e Amy Brown and Warren Zwanka met with representatives from Nestle Waters North
America to discuss the Western Water Resource Caution Area.
e Amy Brown and Emily Ryan met with SURWMD Water Supply Planning staff to discuss
water use estimates and projections.

Hydrological Data
e No reporting activity.

Agriculture and Environmental Projects

e Steve Minnis and Kevin Flavin met with City of Chiefland staff to discuss project
partnership opportunities at City Hall.

o Bob Heeke performed an inspection of the Middle Suwannee project in Lafayette and
Dixie counties.

o Patrick Webster performed a field review of the Bell Springs project in Columbia county.

o Kris Eskelin met with property appraisers and Alachua County staff at a site visit to Mill
Creek to review land acquisition for Alachua County.

o Warren Zwanka, Patrick Webster, Bob Heeke, and Kevin Flavin met with representatives
from Hamilton county about the Hamilton County Drainage Wells project.

e Patrick Webster and Kris Eskelin attended FDEP’s final Proposed Springs Funding
Projects for FY 19-20 public comment webinar.

o Kris Eskelin attended a meeting about the High Springs Phase A1 Sewer project in High
Springs.

e Justin Garland attended the monthly Interagency Ag Team along with representatives
from IFAS and Florida Dept. of Ag, at the District.
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